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SUBMITTED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

Attention: International Bureau/ Satellite Division 

 

Re: Request for Name Correction – AMC Networks Broadcasting & Technology 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of AMC Networks Broadcasting & Technology (“AMCN”), we hereby request that 

the Commission correct its records with respect to the following authorizations:  

 E000220 

 E000228 

 E000597 

 E010028 

 E040445 

 E180425 

 

The authorizations are associated with one of AMCN’s two FCC Registration Numbers 

(“FRNs”): 

 0004505889 

 0004274015 

 

In particular, AMCN requests that the Commission correct the above-referenced licenses and 

FRNs to “AMC Networks Broadcasting & Technology.”  The current licenses and FRNs indicate 

that the licensee is “AMC Networks Broadcasting & Technology LLC,” an entity that never 

existed.  There has been no change to AMCN’s corporate structure, nor has AMCN undertaken a 

name change.  This request merely corrects the Commission’s records.   

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 

 Respectfully submitted, 
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 /s/Russell H. Fox 

  

 Russell H. Fox 

 

  


